
From: Robert Lodge <Robert.Lodge@state.co.us> Date: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 at 10:40 

AM To: Robert Lodge <Robert.Lodge@state.co.us> Subject: CO Medicaid Update 

  
Hello all, 
  
I wanted to take a moment to let everyone who may be interested that I am leaving the Department of 
Health Care Policy & Financing in Colorado. My last day will be this Friday, August 11th. I appreciate all 
the assistance in the previous five years. 
  
Most of you probably already have these contacts, but here are the other pharmacists moving forward. 
• Brittany Schock (Brittany.schock@state.co.us) for anything Medicaid pharmacy related 
• Brandon Utter (Brandon.utter@state.co.us) for anything DUR related 
  
For anyone who has contacted me regarding the DUR meeting on August 15th, I will make sure that 
information is passed on to Brandon. Moving forward, he can be contacted for registration to speak at 
the meeting. 
  
If I have any meetings scheduled with you all after next week, unfortunately I will have to break that 
commitment. 
  
Robert 
  
Robert Lodge, PharmD 
Drug Utilization Review Pharmacist 
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